From Michael Tyree <mtyree@west-bendlibrary.org>

Sent Monday, March 30, 2009 12:07 pm

To scantrell@west-bendlibrary.org , kpekoll@west-bendlibrary.org

Subject Fwd: Supporting the First Amendment!

FYI

Michael Tyree, Library Director West Bend Community Memorial Library

630 Poplar Street West Bend, WI 53095

Voice: 262-335-5151, ext. 125

FAX: 262-335-5150

---- Original Message -----

From Cheryl Becker

Date Mon, 30 Mar 2009 11:18:25 -0500

To mtyree@west-bendlibrary.org

Subject Supporting the First Amendment!

Hi, Michael,

I've been watching your situation regarding the challenges to the young adult gay-themed books. I'm sure this is a challenging time for you and your staff.

I just want to be sure you know that there are many of us out here who support the library in defending the First Amendment. I know the ACLU, the CCBC, and the UW Milwaukee SOIS have been providing support. I hope you all get through this OK.

Just sending moral support as you fight the good fight. Good luck.

Cheryl Becker

Public Library Administration Consultant South Central Library System (SCLS) 5250 East Terrace Drive Madison, WI 53718 608-246-7973 608-246-7958 (FAX)

IM - (AIM, Yahoo, MSN): sclscheryl

< http://www.scls.info>

"Helping Libraries Serve the Public"